SUPPORT SB786

I'm urging you to support SB 786: Education - Public Schools - Curriculum Publication (Curriculum
Transparency and Publication Act). This will require each public school to post the curriculum used
for each course taught in the school on the school’s publicly accessible website. In an era where
distrust is mounting, this seems like a no-brainer to reassure parents that public systems aren't
overstepping their bounds and appropriate academic material is being used with our children. If
education is truly not being politicized, then | see no reason why a district would have a problem
being transparent when it comes to curriculum.

Thank you for your time. Jacquelin Zubko-Cunha (mother of 2, Gaithersburg, MD)



